
R E S T O R A T I O N  M I N I S T R I E S  I N T R O D U C T I O N  
 

Restoration Ministries (formally Servants of Messiah Ministries) has been in existence since 1999. 
 

We were in Titusville Florida from 1999 to 2006 as a synagogue. 
 

We moved to Crossville Tenn. in 2006 and have been a home group since then. 
 

We have met continuously every Shabbat since Aug 1999. 
 
  

We are a Sacred Name ministry 
and we use the Sacred Names 

Yahweh and Yahshua 
in all liturgy, praise and worship 

and messages 
 

Our Statement of Faith is on our website 
 

 
We believe that the pronunciation of the  
Name hwhy is “Yahweh” or “Yah-way”. 

 
We believe that the pronunciation of the  
Name [ v w h y is “Yahshua” or Yah-shua. 

 
 

We follow the Triennial Torah Cycle 
which is the same Torah cycle 

that Yahshua followed. 
 

We post the monthly reading list 
on our website. 

 
 

Restoration Ministries is a 
First Amendment religious 

association. 
 

We have not sought government 
permission to exist. 

 
 

We are submissive to Yahweh’s Torah 
and we teach submission to 

Yahweh’s Torah. 
 
 

We believe that we are Hebrews  
or “called out ones”.   

We might also consider us to be  
called followers of The Way as we see in: 



 
Acts 24:14 & 15 

 
Restoration Ministries will conduct 

regular Shabbat services every Shabbat 
in the Crossville area at the  

command of Yahweh. 
 

We are actively seeking a permanent 
location. 

 
 

Restoration Ministries will also 
be conducting teaching and training 

sessions in our permanent 
facility. 

 
Classes such as Hebrew language, 
Scripture study and other classes. 

 
 

Our service liturgy is in English 
and Hebrew. 

 
We will use a projector to show the 

liturgy and praise and worship. 
 

You may also use the Siddur 
available on our website. 

 
 

The Hebrew portion of the  
liturgy will be on the screen in 
Hebrew text and transliterated. 

 
As you continue to attend services 

you will become familiar with 
the Hebrew liturgy and it will not 

be so overwhelming.  
 
 

Message and teaching notes can be 
made available to you either by 

e-mail or we will post them on the 
website. 

 
 

Website 
www.servant2000.org 

 
e-mail 

rabbipaul@servant2000.org
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